
EAGLES ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION MINUTES 
 

December 13, 2016 
 
Attendees: 
Karen Russell*  Tammi Rhoads*  Rachelle Shendow* 
Michelle Nesslerodt*  Laurie Harrell*  Lisa Dale* 
Rose Fairman*  Michelle Parrott*  Tony Parrott* 
Karen Stevenson*  Jennifer Nichols  Nancy Nedjar 
 
(Signifies PAID/voting member of the EAA) 
 
Rachelle Shendow EAA Vice-President, called the meeting to order at 6pm. 
 
The minutes from the November 8th, 2016, meeting was available for review.  Motion was made by 
Michelle Parrott to accept the minutes as provided.  Karen Russell seconded the motion.  All members 
voted in favor of accepting the minutes as submitted.  
 
Karen Russell presented the Treasurer’s report.  The account balance is $ 35,627.19 ($ 33,367.89 sports; 
$ 2,636.72 scholarships; - $ 377.42 capital improvements).  Tammi Rhoads made a motion to accept the 
Treasurer’s report as provided.  Tony Parrott seconded the motion.  All members voted to accept the 
Treasurer’s report.   
 

Committee Reports: 
 
Bluegrass: 
The December concert for the 50/50 raffle, was the girls’ basketball team.  They were very grateful to 
receive $ 730.00 from the raffle.  The January 14th concerts 50/50 raffle is the track team. 
 
Scholarship: 
None. 
 
To be eligible for EAA scholarships, one parent/guardian must be a paid member of the EAA, by January 
1st, and volunteered in the concession stand (there are sign-up sheets in the concession stand). 
 
Concessions: 
None. 
 
Apparel:   
Michelle Nesslerodt reported that the remaining apparel was moved from the football field over to the 
inside concession. 
 
The email address for apparel is:  eaaspiritwear@gmail.com (the address is case sensitive).   
 
Old Business: 
Reminder:  the EAA will do concessions during the Harlem Wizards game on January 29th, 2017. 
 
  

mailto:eaaspiritwear@gmail.com


New Business: 
January 20th is the home wrestling meet; there will be about 9 teams attending.  Michelle & Tony Parrott 
are organizing the concession stand.  They will contact Kim Braithwaite on suggested ordering amount 
from Chick-Filet. 
 
Tammi Rhoads motioned to adjourn the meeting; Karen Russell seconded the motion; all voted in favor. 
 
With no further business the meeting was adjourned. 
 
The next meeting will be:   
 

Tuesday, January 10th, 2017 at 6pm . 


